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Dear Reader,

It's shameful that Liberty is seeking to increase the cost of heating right as the temperature
falls below freezing.

It further agitates me that the increases in commercial rates are lower than that of the increases
in residential rates. 

Will these increases help to better serve our communities as a whole? Or will it just pad the
pockets of those already economically cozy?

Nathan Preisendorfer
Boscawen, NH
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